
 

 

 

As part of our commitment to sustainability and reducing 

the cost of the school day are looking at a range of ways 

to achieve this.  We discuss the three ‘R’s in school often – 

reduce, reuse and recycle.  By reusing items required for 

the school day, we can all do our bit to help the planet.  

We are collecting 

School uniforms that your children have outgrown 

Schools bags that are no longer required 

Gym Kit that your children have outgrown 

 

We will make these available for other families to use. 

 

Please ensure that any items are clean  

and in a reusable condition. 

 

We will make items available for collection prior to the 

end of the final term.  We would then hope to be able to 

have a preloved uniform rail within the school which can 

be accessed for additional items throughout the school 

year.   

We will collect items after the Easter Holidays. 

We are also looking for a clothes rail.  If you can help us out with 

one, please contact the school. 


